
1570 KILOCYCLES 1000 WATTS 
26 WEST PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE 
TOWSON, MARYLAND 

Oct. 26, 1955 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you very much for your letter of Oct 21, telling us of your very 
successful reception of our station. Other DXers reported that XERF really 

overpowered us most of the time, but since we are a daytime station we are not 

too concernered with this night time interference, though it does annoy us 

somewhat. 

So, Mr. Geary, in verifying your DX repott, I again would like to thank 
you for you letter and also for your best wishes. And if you ever happen to be 
travellinglsouth toward Balt, then take a breather a stop in and say hello, and. 
we'll show you around. Hoping to meet you some day. 

Yours truely 

dejLtÄ-- 
Sam Hecker 


